SCHOOL ASSOCIATION NEWSLETTER

AUTUMN/SPRING TERM WRAP-UP

It's hard to believe that we're already at the end of the Spring term. Is it just us, or is this year flying by? 🚀

We've been incredibly busy with a variety of events for both children and adults.

From October's film night, bake sale, and light party, to December's Christmas raffle and Elfridges, February's quiz and self-love day, and March's World Book Week film night and sunny (!) Egg Hunt – we've had an amazing time!

A huge shoutout to The Governators for claiming the winning glory at this year's quiz! \(\frac{7}{2} \)

Thank you to everyone who participated and made these events so special. Stay tuned for more exciting activities coming up! *



H.D. W. M. M. W. W. M. W. W. M. W. W. M. W. W. M. W. M. W. M. W. M. W. W. M. W. W. M. W. W

FINANCIAL UPDATE

Your support this year has been truly remarkable. In the addition to the usual fundraising activities we have had some generous donations via Givey initiative. We have also been selected for Tesco Stronger Start project and you can vote for us in-store until the end of June.

We are actively fundraising for several exciting projects that will greatly benefit our school:

- Sound System and Stage: We aim to install a new sound system and stage in the hall to enhance performances and events
- Chromebooks: We are looking to purchase additional Chromebooks to support our students' learning and technological skills.

Your continued support is invaluable, and we look forward to achieving even more together. Thank you for being an integral part of our school's success.

OUR DONATIONS

We are thrilled to share the wonderful progress and contributions made so far this year. Your support and generosity have enabled us to achieve several milestones that benefit our school.

- Educational School Trips: We have donated £3,000 towards enriching educational experiences through school trips.
- Hall Improvements: New blinds have been installed for the skylights in the hall, enhancing the environment for various activities.
- Hawthorn Class: The antique clock in Hawthorn class has been repaired, preserving a piece of our school's history.
- Raffle Books and Reading Diaries: Additional raffle books and readin diaries have been purchased to support our students' learning and engagement.
- SEN Support: Special equipment has been acquired to better support our SEN children.
- Leavers Hoodies and Sport Trophies: We have agreed to donate towards leavers hoodies and have purchased sport trophies to celebrate our students' achievements.





SUMMER TERM

We have an exciting and packed Summer term in store for you!

- 18th May: Chesterton's first Colour Run! This will be a family event for both adults and children. We will have a bar and BBQ, and we're hoping for a lovely Sunday afternoon.
- 7th June: Our annual Summer Fair (Chestival). We will need a significant number of volunteers to run the stalls, so please put that date in your diary.
- 11th July: We'll finish the year with the Summer Party.

In addition to these events, we will also be present at the Sports Day serving BBQ and drinks.

Your participation and support are crucial to making these events successful. We look forward to seeing you there!

chestertonschoolassociation@outlook.com





